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Dr. J.H. Botting, 
Senior Lecturer, 
Chelsea College, 
Manresa Road, 
London S.E.3. 

Dear Dr. Botting, 

g~ I 

Bedford College 
(University of London) 

REGENT'S PARK LONDON NW1 4NS 

Telephone : 01-486 4400 

Telegrams : Edforcoll London NW1 

24th November, 1983. 

re: Pharmacology I ·ectures for Students 
of Bedford College 

I am writing to you in relation to those students 
participating with Chelsea nursing students for Pharmacology 
lectures in 1984-85. 

As I need to prepare their timetable to dovetail in 
with their hospital practice and university lectures, I 
should be pleased to receive information as to which day 
of the week, and the time,the pharmacology lectures are 
likely to take place. ' 

Yours sincerely, 

Marion Ferguson, 
Director of Nursing Studies 
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